
Freedom of information request NCC-044468-20 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
Millside Barrowcliffe and John Palin Ltd catering contracts are expired. Please share the current 
status. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council can advise the information you have requested is reasonable 
accessible to the applicant under Section 21 of the Freedom of information Act via this link 
The details of the new contract are publicly available by following the following link: 
https://procontract.due-north.com/ContractsRegister/ViewContractDetails?contractId=3dda9470-
d1de-e911-80fa-005056b64545 
 
I trust the above information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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